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IWU Political Science Department Hosts Elections Forum  

Oct. 19, 2010 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill. – The Illinois Wesleyan University Department of Political Science is sponsoring a 

nonpartisan informational forum on the November 2, 2010 elections. The forum will be held Wednesday, 

Oct. 20, at 4 p.m. in the Davidson Room of the Memorial Center (104 University St., Bloomington). The 

event will be open to all Illinois Wesleyan faculty, staff and students. 

At the forum, Professor of Political Science Tari Renner will provide an overview of the political dynamics 

of the midterm elections. Also, IWU students will report on the governor, U.S. Senate and U.S. House 

Races, and present perspectives on judicial retention and the referendum to amend the state constitution. 

Additionally, attendees will be given the opportunity to use the ballots they will utilize in the impending 

elections. 

For additional information, contact the University Office of Communications at (309) 556-3181. 

Contact: Jessica Hinterlong ‘11, (309) 556-3181 
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